(P Y.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th Harch, 1932.
Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the Zrd instent rerpecting the steemers "LIHELNOLF",
vrearLARICY and "N THELPHEDA" and in reply thercto, I have
plessure in stating that the Soeiety's Surveyors at Zewcastle
anéd Grimsby have to-day been instructed to survey these
vessols with 2 view to sssignment of fresboards under the
Internaticnal Convention.

1 am, Desr Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretarys

lessra. Robts Harrowing & Co.,
Whitby, Yorks.
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